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 Richard Harding OBJ2015/3177/P 10/07/2015  13:06:35 I object to this application. The proposed building would adjoin the end of our garden (which is 

regularly used). It is too tall, and so the proposed side elevation would be oppressive. In addition, as a 

result of the angle of the gardens and houses, the large front windows would be directed towards our 

house and garden, and would be far too close. Finally, none of the gardens in the Crescent have any 

substantial buildings in them. (There is just a children’s ‘tree’ house.) What is proposed would be 

detrimental to the character of a unique and beautiful space.

The planning officers are welcome to visit our house and garden to see how they would be adversely 

affected.
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